
Bangladesh High Commission 
Canberra 

 
 
No. HC – 7/08                                                                                 19 November 2009 
  
 

Eid-ul-Azha Open House 
 
 
Dear All, 
  
              H.E. Lieutenant General Masud Uddin Chowdhury, High Commissioner for 
Bangladesh to Australia and Mrs. Jasmin Masud will be available from 7.00 P.M. to 
9.00 P.M. at the Bangladesh House, 25 Numeralla Street, O’Malley, ACT 2606 on 
Friday, 27 November 2009 for exchanging Eid Greetings with the members of 
Bangladesh Community on the occasion of Eid-ul-Azha. All are cordially invited to 
attend the Open House.  
               
 
  

     ( Md. Nazrul Islam ) 
Counsellor & Head of Chancery 

Tel. 02 6290 0511, Fax. 02 6290 0544 
Email: hoc@bhcanberra.com  

  
Distribution: 
  
Members of Bangladesh Community. 

  
 
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


